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The next meeting will be February 7, 
2024 at 7:30 pm at the Antioch 
Senior Center.

The meeting was called to order by 
President Dan Puzzo.

Peter Gussie attended as a quest.

Election of officers was held and the 
current slate remains. 

Richard brought treats in honor of 
his 80th birthday.

John Puzzo is back home and doing 
better. Stem cell transplant was done 
and the results are great so far. Keep 
praying for John.

Waukesha bottle show is February.
Grayslake antique show is March.

Dan Puzzo will be the presenter for 
February.

John Panek did a fantastic 
presentation on Sodas.
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